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August 22,2005 

U.S. NRC Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1 41 5 

Subject: Radiation Safety Officer Change 

To Whom It May Concern, 

m 
25 Decibel Road 2 

Suite 201 0 - 
St. College, PA 16801 

81 4-231 -0552 

6 3 d  734, 3J 3 Fax 814-231 -0695 

This letter is to inform you that the Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) for this location 
has been changed from George L. Anderson to Ben Panella effective of receipt of this 
letter. 

Mr. Panella has attended the RSO training conducted by Northeast Technical Services. A 
copy of the training certificate is attached. 

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. Should you have any concerns 
regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Ben Panella or me at 814-231 -0552. 

Sincerely, 
HILLIS-CARNES ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC. 

Robert P. Etters, P.E. 
Laboratory Manager 

Attach men ts 
Cc: RPE; BP; File 
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Columbia, MD Frederick, MD Hagerstown, MD Salisbury, MD Waldorf, MD Chantilly, VA Pittsburgh, PA Pleasant Gap, PA 




